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1460 On Your Dial 

Serving El Reno and Central Oklahoma 

Phone AN 2-4248 P. 0. Box 769 

EL RENO, OKLAHOMA 

LUCILLE BROWN, Secretary 

January 29, 1963 

Kermit Geary 
Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit, 

Thankyou for- your letter of October 29, 1962 reporting - 
reception of K E L R. You may consider this letter as 
verification that you received -K E L R. 

Sincereljf, 

Gayle Lee 
Cheif Eng. 


